
 

CLARK COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH SALES TAX FUNDING 
ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 
MINUTES OF JULY 11, 2024 

 

The Clark County Mental Health Sales Tax Funding Advisory Board convened on July 11th, 2024 via 

Microsoft Teams. 

 

1:00pm  

Introduction and Welcome 

The advisory board approved the minutes of June 6th.  

 

2025 MHST Internal Application Review  

Budget Office staff presented the internal MHST funding application to the advisory board, and the 

group talked through updates to ensure that the internal and external application documents match one 

another across all relevant fields. Budget staff let the group know that there would be a recorded 

internal application information session and training that would be recorded on Tuesday, July 16 for 

departments to learn more about the Mental Health Sales Tax Fund application and submission process. 

 

Update on Internal Program Reporting  

Jordan Boege, Sr. Policy Analyst, showed the group the draft report for 2023 data for internal and 

external programs receiving MHST funding. Community Services and Communications staff are working 

on finalizing edits – this will be the first data and outcomes report for the MHST since 2019.  

 

Review of Process & 2025 Calendar  

The group reviewed the calendar for the review of applications and interview process. The next time the 

MHSTAB meets, applications will be in from both external and internal applicants. Chair Medvigy 

reiterated his desire that the group get as much of the available funding out into the community as 

possible.  

 

Next Meeting 



The next meeting of the Clark County Mental Health Sales Tax Advisory Board will be held on August 27, 

2024, at 2pm.  


